
7. LONGFELLOW STREET/SOUTHEY STREET REDEVELOPMENT

Members were presented with a report outlining the proposed enhancement
project on Longfellow and Southey Streets.

The author of the report, Brendon Bisley, advised that the original proposal to
create a pocket park by closing Longfellow Street had received strong public
opposition and had not proceeded.

Three new schemes had been introduced to the community and again there had
been a split between residents.

The Board decided to support the recommendation that the existing proposals be
declined and that a new proposal be presented to the Community for comment.


